Linda Elmer

Office of the City Clerk

200 East Wells Street Room 205
Milwaukee, WI n53202

Ms. Elmer,

I am writing to you to let you know of my opposition to the proposed apartment complex and addition proposed to
St. Marks.

The proposed changes to that area do not fit in with the aesthetic of the historic neighborhood. The proposed
apartment complex does not follow the preservation guidelines set forth in the Final Historic Destination Study
Report on file with the City Of Milwaukee. The purpose of that study is to preserve our historic district.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter,

MM/@W%&)

Christina Todorovski
2605 N Frederick Ave
Milwaukee WI 53211



| am writing to oppose the proposed changes to North Hackett Avenue. ‘The design and scale of the proposed
changes are out of character for the historic neighborhood which Is suppose to be protected by the Historic
Commission. _
| hope that the Commission will support the many views of opposition of the people who live in this area.
Thank you,

Bih L’Vbcm(

t Rob McCoy

2566 N Lake Drive
Mitwaukee, W1 53211




Linda Elmer

Office of the City Clerk

200 East Wells Street Room 205
Milwaukee, WI n53202

Ms. Elmer,

| am writing to you to let you know of my opposition to the proposed apartment complex and addition proposed fo
St. Marks.

The proposed changes to that area do not fit in with the aesthetic of the historic neighborhood. The proposed
apartment complex does not follow the preservation guidelines set forth in the Final Historic Destination Study
Report on file with the City Of Milwaukee. The purpose of that study is to preserve our historic district.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter,

Harold Johnson
2508 E Belleview PI
Milwaukee W1 53211



To Whom It May Concern:

{ would like to voice my opposition for the proposed changes on N, Hackett Avenue. The proposed changes and
development of the Green Space will damage the historic recognition of this arsa.

We need lo protect our historic districts as they are almost extinct and should be treasured not destroyed.
Thank you,
Krista Dunn

2719 E Locus! Sireasl,
Milwaukee, Wi 53211




To Whom It May Concern.

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed changes on N Hackett Ave. Historic Districts, such as the
Downer Ave Commercial District and the North Point Historic District plan an important role in Milwaukee. The
design and materials are entirely inappropriate for a historic district, in keeping with the beauty that has been

{ preserved and is suppose to be protected by the Historical Preservation Commission.

Thank you,

Ben Parrish
2423 E Belleview PI
Milwaukee, W1 53211




